
Welcome

Dear All,

Our Summer Fayre on Thursday 4th July is nearly here! If you can 

help with set up or pack down, then please let the office know 

ASAP. Funds raised via FoTS from this event and others go 

towards subsidising school trips, classroom resources, special 

treats for the children etc. so please support us! Raffle tickets were 

sent home this week so please remember to return your stubs, 

monies & any unused tickets. More tickets are available to buy from 

the office if required and we have some wonderful prizes waiting to 

be won!

Our next Mufti Day (in exchange for sweets for our Summer 

Fayre) is on Thursday 4th July. Please note that this has been 

changed to sweets from our original request for cakes.

Sports Day is on Friday 5th July – we look forward to seeing as 

many of you as possible.  A polite reminder to please remember to 

park in the SGS car park

FoTS continue to sell ice creams every Friday at pick up so please 

remember to bring your spare change ☺

On warm, sunny days, please ensure your child has had sun cream 

applied before they come to school and that they have a hat and 

water bottle.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
If there has been any change to when you gave consent for the

school to administer school kept medicine i.e. adverse reactions to

paracetamol/antihistamine, please notify the School Office ASAP.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Louis (Beatles) Florence 

(Wonder)

Sevren

(Wonder)

Dylan, Olive and 

Reggie (Marley)

Lucy (Franklin)

Elsie (Beatles)

Arlo, Reilly and 

Rose (Wonder)

Erin W, Pollie

and Sophia 

(Franklin)

Callum

(Franklin)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 97%

Wonder Class: 97%

Marley Class: 96%

Franklin Class: 96%

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.

Lucy did her Audition for We Will Rock You stage show at Leatherhead Theatre. 
She had to sing, dance and act. For the singing and dancing she was asked to do 
it alone out of her group, which is usually a good sign 🤞🏻 we will find out in two 
weeks. Well done Lucy.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Beatles class visit to Pulborough Brooks

As part of their topic Mighty Mini Beasts, the children  enjoyed pond-dipping, 

log rolling, tree shaking and hunting for mini beasts!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Wonder Class African Drumming Workshop
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Dates for Your Diary

• Thursday 4th July – Mufti Day in exchange for sweets for Summer Fayre

• Thursday 4th July - Summer Fayre (3:15-4:30pm)

• Friday 5th July – Sports Day

• Friday 12th July – Back up Sports Day (in case of bad weather on the 5th)

• Friday 19th July – Last day of term

• Monday 22nd July – Inset Day

• Tuesday 23rd July – Inset Day

• Wednesday 4th September – Return to school

Inset Days 2024/2025

Monday 2nd September 2024

Tuesday 3rd September 2024

Monday 24th February 2025

Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025
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We have been listening to feedback from schools and parents, and we are  very 

pleased to be able to share with you the brand new website link for Chartwells 

West Sussex:

Web: West Sussex | Chartwells

Parents can find all the links on here including, the menu, theme 

day menus, ParentPay guides (an FAQ will be added shortly), 

and of course, Chartwells’ direct contact details.

Scan me: 

https://www.chartwells.co.uk/west-sussex/




















FOLKLORE AND SUPERSTITIONS OF THE HEDGEROWS by CHRISTINE IVERSON
Christine Iverson discovered a love of all things hedgerow after moving to a Sussex 
Downland village in 2001. This fascination led to volunteering as an apothecary at the 
Weald and Downland Living Museum where she taught school children about medieval and 
Tudor medicine. Keen to learn more, she became a regular contributor to her local parish 
magazine sharing the folklore and superstitions of hedgerow plants with her local 
community. She runs regular folklore and foraging workshops at Tuppenny Barn Organics 
and gives talks to local women's institutes and horticultural societies.
A forager by heart, Christine loves nothing better than wandering the hedgerows looking 
for berries and plants to turn into jams, chutneys, alcohol, crafts and simple remedies.
Fascinated by the folklore and superstition connected with wild plants, Christine writes 
monthly articles for two parish magazines to keep these old ways alive.
Venue: Old School, School Lane, Storrington RH20 4LL.
Members £6. Non Members £8. All welcome










